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Mesolithic Period  
(Middle Stone Age) 

This week in History, we in Class 3  
have been learning about the 

Mesolithic Period, which means the 
Middle Stone Age. We watched a 

video of an archaeologist explaining 
lots of interesting facts about this  
time period and we then used our 

notes to create quizzes,  
which we used to test other children 

in the class!  



Important Dates and Events: 
 

 Monday 26th February - First day 
of Spring Term 2 

 Monday 26th February @ 09:15 - 
Celebration Assembly (Fun Run 
Logo Winner Announced!) 

 Wednesday 28th February - 
Class 1 visiting Cambridge 
Botanical Gardens  

 Speak Out Stay Safe - Please 
scan the QR code/click on the 
link to complete the quiz with 
your children  

 
 https://forms.office.com/e/LLxCkx2mm4   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners! 
 

First Place: Class 3 (95.8%)  
 

Second Place: Class 2 (95.5%) 

 

Third Place: Class 1 (95.2%)  

 

Congratulations Class 3, you can 

have an extra 10 minutes playtime on 

Friday 1st March!!  

Stars of the Week! 
Wow!! We are so incredibly proud of all our 

STARS of the WEEK!! Well done to you all! 

Challenge Time!!! 
Reading Challenge 

The reading challenge for this half term holiday is that you should read 

every day and make sure an older sibling, parent, grandparent, auntie 

or uncle writes in your reading record that you read either  

your whole phonics book or 10 minutes for the day. 

Reward for taking part in this: 5 Dojo points if pupils can show that 

they read every day this half term holiday.  

Maths Challenge 
For all pupils, who have access to TimesTables Rockstars, Numbots or 

Mathsletics, to go onto these websites and practise your mathematics 

skills.  

*For those who cannot seem to log onto the websites or do not have 

WiFi - if you can write out your times tables, show long addition/

subtraction/multiplication or division sums, and bring this to school 

after the holidays, this will be fine. For Reception or Year 1 pupils to 

write their numerals and bring that to school after the holiday,  

this will be more than fine as well.  

Reward for taking part in this: 5 Dojo points if your parents can 

confirm with a small note to the class teacher that you practised every 

day on any of these websites. Pupils can also bring to school any work 

they completed for maths at home - this must be given  

to the class teacher on the first day of term though.   

Writing Challenge 
For pupils to write at least 3 pieces of writing and  bring this with them 

to school on the first day back. Pupils in Reception or Year 1 can write 

their names and write random High Frequency Words  

and bring these in.  

Reward for taking part in this: 5 Dojo points if you bring all your 

writing pieces into school the first day after half term.  

You can choose the activities you would like to take part in - 

we are not prescribing what you should do. We merely want  

our pupils to continue learning if they would like to earn a few 

Dojo points. We would look at effort made and award Dojos if 

we think the effort was really good.  Your child doesn’t have to 

take part in any of the challenges if they do not want to. This is 

merely an opportunity for them to receive Dojo points for 

continued learning. Your child must bring in the work they 

would like to submit or the parent note that states that they 

did complete maths activities on a said website on 26th 

February. Any notes/work submitted after the 26th February 

will not be taken into account.  I might even ‘throw in’  

a few lovely, shiny or smelly stickers!  
 

 


